Choose Happy

This scholarship was created in memory of Kenadee Siebenaller, a member of the Hopewell-Loudon class of 2018. It will be a \$500, nonrenewable grant that will be awarded annually at the discretion of the selection committee. This scholarship is limited to female seniors who play volleyball and/or basketball. It is limited to educational funds only. Payment will be made directly to the college the recipient is planning to attend.

Kenadee was an avid sports player. She started playing sports at just six years old. Her love of sports only grew from there. She played softball for several years and was a four-year varsity letter recipient in both volleyball and basketball. Academics were never Kenadee's strong suit, but it certainly didn't make her any less valuable on or off the court. It was always important for her to help others! Whether it was helping an underclassman, helping someone in the community, or even a complete stranger on the side of the road needing food or money... Kenadee was eager to help. Her infectious smile and contagious laugh will be forever missed and remembered by those who knew her.

This scholarship will be awarded to the applicant we feel most possess and will carry on the values Kenadee had and felt were most important both on and off the court.

Applicants must:

- A. Return a letter of recommendation from a teacher or a coach.
- B. Submit an essay answering the following 6 questions:
 - 1. How have you served as a leader on your team?
 - 2. How have you impacted your community in a positive manner?
 - 3. What do you feel is your biggest contribution to your team and why?
 - 4. What groups or organizations are you involved in and why?
 - 5. Give an example of an obstacle or challenge you have faced during the sports season and how you overcame it.
 - 6. What importance do you feel athletics have played in your life and how will you use those experiences to help you achieve your goals and impact others?
- C. Please return the name and address of the bursar's office of the college/university the student is planning to attend.

Submitting:

Deadline- March 15, 2020 Submit to guidance office